
ROSE RUSCH WAS A 5TH GRADE SJS 
STUDENT WHO PASSED AWAY IN 

MARCH 2011.  TO LEARN MORE
ABOUT ROSE AND HER FOUNDATION

PLEASE VISIT 

thursday, may  8th 
Friday, may  9th

Mother's Day Rose Sale
The Saint james pta proudly

presents our

Thank you for supporting this special event!!!

to benefit the rose Annemarie rusch foundation

Questions? Please email christine  kane at  cskane09@gmail.com
or noelle fitzpatrick at nfitzy@gmail.com

Students will visit the sale  in the sjs foyer with their homeroom teachers on

$2 for a single rose
$5 for 3
$10 for 6

Roses will be available in a variety of beautiful colors
Mix & match to make your own custom bouquet!

WWW. ROSERUSCH.ORG


